
• 

• 

. . .,. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 20, 1988 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Bernard Samples 
Sally Beals 
J. V. Stone 
Brooks Compton 

Administrative Assistant Stephen King 
Acting Clerk of Council Constance Cooper 

Mr. Stone reviewed the plans being made by the Sister City 
Committee for the visitors from Bad Zwischenahn, West Germany and 
Waterloo, Ontario, Canada. 

Mr. King briefly reviewed a proposed Resolution reallocating 
Income Tax receipts to various funds beginning June 1, 1988. 
This is a yearly procedure to adjust monies into proper City 
funds • 

Mr. King briefly reviewed the proposed tax budget for the 
City of Centerville for the next fiscal year ending December 31, 
1989. After approval by City Council, this Budget will be 
submitted to the Budget Commission of Montgomery County. 

Mr. King advised that a request has been received from 
Attorney Barry Mancz for an extension of the Subdividers 
Agreement on Thomas Paine Settlement Number Three - Clyo Road, 
for an additional six months. Council concurred with this 
request. 

Mr. King reviewed for Council a recommendation received from 
the City Engineer that the Sidewalk Bond posted for walnut Hills 
Estates II, Section 2 be reduced from $12,000.00 to $2,800.00. 
All sidewalk has been installed except for that section in front 
of one undeveloped lot; $2,800.00 will cover that cost. Council 
concurred with said reduction. 

Mayor Heintz brought attention to a property maintenance 
problem existing at 35 Weller Avenue in the City of Centerville. 
Problems of this type will be further discussed by Council . 
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Marilyn J. M~ 
Clerk of Council 


